

British Automobile Racing Club

FOUNDED 1912

SLO/ajc

8th March 1988,

Robert Allender Esq The Welsh Racing Drivers Association 17 Springfield Close Haverfordwest Dyfed SA61 2QL

Dear Mr Allender,

Thank you for your letter dated 8th February regarding Pembrey Racing Circuit.

We do not feel we can say anything until a licence is granted but naturally we would like to involve Welsh drivers and clubs as much as possible and it is our intention to revive our Welsh Centre which you may remember ran Pontypool Hill Climb and raced at Llandow.

I will contact you once I am in a better position.

Yours sincerely,

SIDNEY L OFFORD

Executive Director